
November 29, 2018 
 
Dear Titan Families, 
 
As stated in this week’s parent email, we conducted a Lockdown Drill today between fifth and 
sixth periods. I am pleased to report that the students and staff handled the drill well, and that 
with only a few individual student exceptions, they lived up to our expectations, going to the 
locations we expected them to go to in the manner we had prepared them to do in a quick and 
efficient manner. Fort Bend ISD police officers were on hand to observe and also provide 
feedback afterward. There were some lessons learned, which will be applied to future drills. We 
are grateful to the students for taking their safety seriously, as well as that of their peers and the 
staff. If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to me at the school at (281) 634-
3080. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Keith Fickel, Principal 
Sugar Land Middle School 
 


